Hello WVSU Faculty -

An editorial about how recent K-12 policies have and will affect the preparedness of students entering college,, by Valerie Strauss, February 9, 2013, in the Washington Post:

http://www.washingtonpost.com/blogs/answer-sheet/wp/2013/02/09/a-warning-to-college-profs-from-a-high-school-teacher/
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